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Your child’s end of year reports are now available for you to view on your MCAS accounts. This is an 
important opportunity for you to share in your child’s achievements and celebrate their successes. We hope 
that you spend time with your children congratulating them on their achievements over the past school year.  
 

COVID concerns 
Recently we are seeing some increase in cases due to the spread of the latest variant of COVID. The widely 
known symptoms of high temperature, persistent cough and loss of taste and smell still signal a COVID 
infection.  Please continue to be alert. 

   

 

 
Are you breaking the law picking children up from school? 

Everyone knows about not using your mobile phone when driving, 
but drivers must not stop to set down and pick up passengers on 
school entrance markings and single yellow lines around 
school during the times indicated on yellow signs. This law is in 
place to protect children’s safety – particularly out older children 
and cyclists who come to school on their own.  Please take care 
when parking and consider our neighbours. 

  



 
The Big Friendly Read 
This year’s Summer Reading Challenge is ‘Gadgeteers’ and your child will be sure to find plenty of inspiration 
for this year's Summer Reading Challenge with fun science and innovation themed recommendations.  
Taking part in the reading challenge is simple – when your summer holidays start, you can sign up at your local 
library. Read any six library books (or more!) over the holidays to collect special rewards and complete the 
Challenge and it’s FREE to take part! Keep an eye on their blog for all the latest Summer Reading Challenge 
news 

CHECK HERE NOW…. SAVE £££££ is your child eligible for Additional School Funding?  

Upcoming Events 
Weds 13th & Thurs 14th July Kestrel & Hawk Performance  
Friday 15th July PTA School Discos 
Monday 18th July Moving Up Day (classes join their new teachers for the day) 
Thursday 21st July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9am 
Thursday 21st July Last Day of Term 

 
From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well! 
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